
 

SAFE 

This week Ms Turner presented an as-
sembly about Stranger Danger. Again, 
the children asked lots of interesting 
questions and made lots of valid sugges-
tions.  

More information and tips can be found 
here: https://safety4kids.com.au/safety-
zone/stranger-danger 

 

REWARD ASSEMBLY 

Congratulations to the following children 

who were awarded a certificate and/or a 

head teacher's sticker in our Reward  Assem-

bly this morning: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      LEARNING  

Both Year 4 and Year 6 did some 

learning outside of the classroom this 

week for their IPC Exit Points.  

Year 6 went to The British Museum 

and relished the opportunity to inves-

tigate artefacts from Benin as well as 

other historical objects. One child 

said: ‘I can’t believe I got to touch a 

bracelet that’s over a thousand years 

old!’ 

More trips and experiences are 

planned for next half term :) 

 

24th February—Back to School 

28th February—St David’s Day (Wear white/

yellow) 

Tuesday 4th March—Parents’ Maths Work-

shop and Showcase (EYFS/KS1) at Chats-

worth 

Thursday 6th March—World Book Day—

come dressed as your favourite character if 

you wish (but please feel free to keep it 

cheap and simple! ) 

Friday 7th March—International Women’s 

Day 

Happy 

An amazing £2990 was raised for Number 

Day. We are overwhelmed with your gen-

erosity and support. The monies raised will 

be split equally between the NSPCC and 

the school. The children are going to put 

their heads together and have a think 

about what it can be spent on.  

Thank-you so much to everyone that spon-

sored the chil-

dren.  

 

Special Educational Needs—SEMH 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Message from Miss Snow 
What a fantastic half term we have had. There has been so many  
successes and achievements I do not have the newsletter space to list 
them! The teachers have already been thinking about next half term and 
you should have, by now, received your Topic Letter which details the 

learning and fun things planned for February and March. Don’t forget to look at our 
website too where you will find the more detailed plans showing what the children 
will be learning. Also attached to the Topic Letters will be the homework that you can 
support your child with.  
 
A reminder that children should come into school dressed in their PE kits on their PE 
days after half term.  
 
Thank-you Mrs Frampton, Mrs Rowan and Mrs Hendron who put themselves forward 
to be parent governor. I can announce that Mrs Frampton was successful in being 
elected and she will attend her first meeting on the 23rd April. Thank-you to all those 
that voted.  
 
If you have a spare moment over the half term break(?!) please take the opportunity 
to fill in Ofsted Parent View. We always like to know what we are doing well and 
where we can improve. https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/login?destination=/give-
your-views/survey/131335 
 
Thank-you as always for your support and kind words. They 
mean a lot to staff and myself.  
 
Have a lovely half term break. See you on Monday 24th February.  

3B 1.Chloe 

2.Albert 
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